
Mass Times & Intentions 
Drumlish 
 Sun  11.00: Tom Crowe, Derawley 
 Tue  10.00: Private Intention 
 Sat  8.00: Michael/Helen Jordan 
 
Ballinamuck  
 Sun  9.30: John Joe/Margaret Donnelly 
 Fri   7.00: Sean Mulligan 
 Sun  9.30: Peter/Kathleen McCarthy 
         Sylvester Heslin  
 
Note: Mass streamed on the Parish Webcam as 
follows: Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday 10 a.m. 

Friday & Saturday 8 p.m. Sunday 11 a.m.  
 

Ministers of the Word & Holy Communion 
 
Drumlish 
 Word of God Sat  Bridie Mollaghan 
          Sun  Orla Devlin   
 Communion  Sat  Cara Walshe 
          Sun  Bibi Revtakova 
Ballinamuck 
 Word of God  Sun  Kay Culliney 
 Communion  Sun  Kieran Duffy 

 
 
 
⬧ Drumlish/Ballinamuck Women’s Shed are 

organising the clothes collection again this year end 
date is August 27th, the collection point is at 
Dolores house 10 the Meadows N39 CP77.  Your 
support much appreciated. 
⬧ English Classes for Our Ukrainian Friends 

Classes have started on Mon & Fri mornings 10-12 
in Ballinamuck and are going well. Thanks to those 
who have volunteered and more are welcome for 
conversation practice. No experience required. 
Contact Catherine Carthy on 0874433610. 
⬧ Join over 1000 young people between 16 and 35 

this August at the Youth 2000 Summer Festival in 
Clongowes Wood College, Clane, Co Kildare 
from  11th August to  14th August 2022. For info 
and  to book your place go to www.youth2000.ie  
⬧ Reek Sunday 2022; The annual Reek Sunday 

pilgrimage takes place on Sunday July 31st at 
Croagh Patrick.  Confessions on the summit 7:30am 
- 2:00pm.  Mass hourly from 8:00am - 2.00pm   
⬧ First Friday: The sick and housebound will be 

attended as usual this week. If there are people who 
wish to be on this list, please contact Fr. Ber. 
⬧ Ecumenical Service at St Catherine's, Hill Road, 

Drumlish. Wed 17th Aug. 6.30 pm to mark our 
heritage, history and to celebrate heritage week.  All 
welcome!   
⬧ Marquee Monster Bingo: The Annual Monster 

Bingo in conjunction with the Marquee in 
Drumlish, will take place on Sunday 21st August in 
the '98 Memorial Hall Ballinamuck @ 3pm. Prize 
money of €2,500 plus Monster Raffle on the day. 
All proceeds from this year’s bingo will be donated 
to ‘Ukraine Crises Appeal’. Please support. 
⬧ QQI Level 5 Computer Course – Starting 

September 2022. Register now as places are 
limited. Call 071 9632024 or email 
margaret@mct.ie for more information. 

Marriages 
 
Congratulations and best wishes to  Declan Collum, 
Lettergunnell & Michelle Duignan, Arva who were 
married last weekend. Wishing them many blessings 
and great happiness ahead. 

Real Treasure! 
 
In today’s Gospel story Jesus is asked to settle an 
inheritance case. He cautions his listeners against any 
kind of greed. He tells them that their lives are not 
made secure by what they own. They must grow into 
a true sense of values and recognise that their real life 
cannot be measured in terms of material possessions. 
Jesus, how patient you are with us as we struggle with 
our earthly desires. We want more and yet more. We 
look with envy on what others seem to have - better 
homes, better jobs, better ways of living. Help us 
instead to be grateful for what we have, for your 
goodness to us, and for who we are as children of 
God. 

18th Sunday of Ordinary Time Year C —31st July 2022 

―

 
 
 
 
Offertory €1417,  Peter’s Pence €78, Dues €300. 
You can also support our Church by electronic 
transfer if it is more convenient. Bank details are : 
  Account Name: Drumlish Church  

BIC: AIBKIE2D;  
IBAN: IE 15 AIBK 9321 4006 6850 07  

Please write your name on your docket when 
making a transfer because Box numbers change 
from year to year. Thank you  

Copies of the Irish Catholic are available 
weekly inside front door St. Mary’s Church, 
Drumlish.  

 

Fr. Ber Hogan     043 3324132 
                086 8213422 
Email: drumlishparish@gmail.com 
Website: drumlishparish.ie 
Live Stream direct link: 
www.mcnmedia.tv/camera/st-marys-
drumlish or login to Parish Website 

St. Mary’s  
Drumlish St. Patrick’s  

Ballinamuck 

Diocesan Pilgrimage to Knock 2022 
 
Diocesan Pilgrimage to Knock takes place 
this year on Sunday 4th September with 
ceremonies beginning at 2.30 with the 
anointing of the sick followed by Mass at 
3.00 p.m.  
Donnelly’s of Granard will run a bus 
(depending on demand) from Granard, 
through Edgeworthstown, Longford and 
Lanesboro. Its very important to book a 
seat on the bus through the Presbytery 
Longford on 043 3346465 or 
stmelscathedral@gmail.com. The return 
fare is €15. For information re: pick-up 
points check the posters in the Churches.  

 The way you store up treasure in 
Heaven is by investing in getting 
people there.  - Rick Warren 

Wishing all who are part of the 
Fardromin National School family a 
happy and successful re-union this 
weekend.  Congratulations to all 
who helped in making it possible and 
for their publication which captures 
lost memories of other days.  


